
 

Pedestrian safety measures to be 

installed on Anzac Parade, Maroubra 

Release of consultation report 

Transport for NSW | March 2020 

Transport for NSW will proceed with new pedestrian safety measures on Anzac Parade, Maroubra, after 

it completed an assessment of community responses to the proposed changes. 

The measures, which aim to reduce or eliminate collisions involving pedestrians and motor vehicles, 

include the installation of a 40 metre pedestrian fence and the creation of new ‘No Stopping’ zone on 

Anzac Parade’s northbound carriageway, between Maroubra and Boyce roads. 

The proposed measures were 

issued for public comment in 

mid-2019. There were 15 

submissions. 

A consultation report 

summarising the submissions 

and our responses is available 

on the project webpage. The 

submissions addressed 

potential inconvenience to 

pedestrians, speed limits, 

loss of parking and 

effectiveness of the measures.  

Following assessment of the 

public submissions, 

Transport for NSW will proceed 

with, with one change. We will 

undertake a speed zone review 

to determine the most appropriate speed limit for Anzac Parade. The review will take place after 

completion of the CBD and South East Light Rail project.  

We will update the community again before work starts. 

Contact us 

The report can be viewed or downloaded from nswroads.work/anzacmaroubra. If you have any 

questions, please contact the project manager, Ben Borger, by telephone on 0429 127 648 or by email, 

NetworkSydney.South@rms.nsw.gov.au.  
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